
Lehman College Bookstore 
 
Hello Faculty, 
  
The bookstore is now accepting all summer 2018 and fall 2018 textbook 
information. With early textbook orders we are able source all used textbook 
vendors and secure stock before other schools demands. To guarantee your 
students the option to purchase used condition textbooks, please place your 
order(s) by Friday, May 11, 2018  
 
The bookstore obtains all textbook information directly from CUNYFirst. We 
encourage you to please submit your textbook order(s) using the CUNYFirst 
system.  
 
** If you are not requiring a textbook for your course please email us directly** 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding textbook decisions or need 
assistance in ordering your course materials please contact myself 
1270mgr@follett.com or course materials manager Melbourne Sinclair at or 
1270txt@follett.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dominique West 
Store Manager 
Lehman College Bookstore 
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